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The Jubilee Mass on 6 October was concelebrated 
by Bishop John Fleming with Canon Des, Fr. Tom and 
a number of priests who are natives of the parish or 
have served here in the past.  Bishop John recalled 
the parish in the past and spoke of what parish 
means today and where parish may be in the future.  

Parish Notes 
The Mid-West Branch of the Parkinson’s 
Association will hold their Church Gate 
Collection next weekend 19/20 Oct 2024. 

The Limerick Choral Union will sing at the 
11:30 am Mass this Sunday, 13 October. 

Hospitality after 10:00 am Mass continues 
each Wednesday in the Parish Centre. 

The Family Mass, on the second Sunday each 
month, will resume on Sunday 10 Nov 2024. 

Souvenir Bookmarks have been produced 
for the Jubilee Weekend.  Please take some 
for yourself and for family members. 

Bishop Brendan, who is in Rome attending 
the 2nd session of the Synodal Assembly, has 
asked for our prayers. 

 
It was the culmination of a Novena of Celebration, 
which was inclusive of all aspects of our Parish. 

We are ever so grateful to Sr. Mary Bridget who 
organised such beautiful and meaningful Liturgies. 

 

Mass Intentions 
Sat 12th Oct  18:00  Monty Flanagan (A); 
Seamus Doyle (MM); Eugene Feeley (A) 
Sun 13th Oct  10:00  --  
Sun 13th Oct  11:30  Claire Murphy (A); 
Patrick Browne (MM); Rita Ledwith (A);  
deceased members of the Choral Union. 
Mon 14th Oct  10:00  Pro Popolo 
Tue 15th  10:00  Frank Fitzgerald (Rec Dec) 
Wed 16th Oct  10:00  -- 
Thur 17th Oct  10:00  -- 
Fri 18th Oct  10:00  Jim Husband (Rec Dec). 
Sat 19th Oct  18:00  Síle Quilligan; Teresa 
Ryan (A); James Cusack (MM); Tom & David 
Bourke (A); Seamus Hanrahan (MM). 
Sun 20th Oct  10:00  Hannah Maria & William 
Murphy (A). 
Sun 20th  11:30  Maura & Randall Howlett 
(A); Connaughton Family; Tom Slater (MM). 

 

 

 

The ceremony was enhanced by the beautiful 
singing of the Voices of Limerick choir with 
conductor and organist Colette, soloist Caitríona and 
violinist Karen, who played a haunting rendition of 
An Chualann at the Offertory. 

Our sincere thanks go to Mary McEvoy and the 
Parish Council, who worked tirelessly for many 
weeks, and to all the volunteers, who made our 
Diamond Jubilee Celebration such a great success.  

 


